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Attendance: 

At Daven Primary School, you should aim for your child to get 

100% attendance, and to be in school on time. We might have to 

contact Cheshire East Council if your child has 10 or more 

unauthorised absences – this is with a view to issue a fixed 

penalty notice. The penalty notice is issued individually to each 

parent/carer who fails to ensure their child’s regular attendance 

and is £60 if you pay within 21 days. If you fail to pay, it may 

result in prosecution. 

 

 

Weekly attendance: 

Asia class (Rec): 94.71 

Antarctica (Y1):95.26 

Africa (Y2): 87.00 

Europe (Y3): 89.15 

Australia (Y4): 86.32 

South America (Y5): 89.55 

North America (Y6):91.36 

Welly Wednesday 

This week, reception children took their 

welly Wednesday to the local community. 

They posted handmade Christmas cards to 

spread Christmas cheer. Not only that, 

they sung Jingle Bells on their walk back to 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asia class (Rec): Finley 

Antarctica (Y1): Lacey & Tyler 

Africa (Y2): Ethan & Max 

Europe (Y3): Kai & Mike 

Australia (Y4): Darcee & Layla May & 

Zara 

South America (Y5): Charles & Ema 

North America (Y6): Tommi & Mei 

 

Reception nativity 

If your child is in 

reception, you are invited 

to come and watch their 

nativity on Tuesday 12th 

December at 2:30pm. 

They have been working 

really hard and they can’t 

wait for you to come and 

watch them. 

 

Stepping Stones PTA are selling 

Christmas raffle tickets. Amy will be on 

the playground. 

There is still time to buy your child’s 

Christmas Movie Night tickets too. 

It has been brought to our attention that some parents are 

smoking outside the school gates. As children are entering and 

leaving school, we politely ask that you refrain from smoking. In 

addition, we want to ask that adults do not swear on the 

playground. 


